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                   CITY OF FORT LAUDERDALE      
                   City Commission Agenda Memo #24-0509   
 CONFERENCE MEETING 
 
TO:  Honorable Mayor & Members of the  
  Fort Lauderdale City Commission 
 
FROM: Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 
DATE: May 14, 2024 
 
TITLE: Bloomberg Harvard Innovation Track Update – Commission Districts 1, 2, 

3 and 4) 
 

 
In July 2023, the Mayor and the City Manager attended the Bloomberg Harvard City 
Leadership Initiative with city leaders from around the globe. The program aims to 
provide “research and resources for city leaders to expand their problem-solving 
capacity, build effective city hall organizations, and improve outcomes for residents 
around the world”. 
 
The City applied to participate in a competitive program offered through the Bloomberg 
Harvard City Leadership Initiative and was accepted to participate in the Innovation 
Track. Through this program, an interdisciplinary team of City staff is building innovation 
capabilities as they work to address Safety, a priority concern for our community.  
 
This presentation will provide an update on the Innovation Track and the focus on 
“Shaping the Future of Safety in Fort Lauderdale”. 
 
Attachments 
Exhibit 1 - Bloomberg Harvard Presentation 

 
Prepared by:   Amber Cabrera, Senior Assistant to the City Manager –  
   City Manager’s Office 
  
Charter Officer:   Susan Grant, Acting City Manager 
 


